



GOLF TOURNAMENT SILENT AUCTION DONATION

Dear Friends and Supporters,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of Sunburst Projects to invite you to participate in our upcoming **Drag Your Balls Golf Tournament** and **Silent Auction**, scheduled for **Sunday**, **May 5, 2024**, at the prestigious Haggin Oaks Golf Complex in Sacramento.

Our annual Drag Your Balls Golf Tournament is not your average golf event. It's a unique and vibrant experience that brings together golf enthusiasts and community members for a day filled with fun, camaraderie, and philanthropy. This year, we are proud to announce our shotgun style 9-hole tournament starting at 9am, followed by the highly anticipated **Drag Lunch After-Party featuring a drag show, silent auction and fajita buffet**.

The Drag Your Balls Golf Tournament has become one of the most talked-about golf events in Sacramento, and for good reason. Last year our winning team was from the City of Sacramento with Mayor Darrell Steinberg, Council members Katie Valenzuela and Rick Jennings, and City Auditor Jorge Osegura. One of the highlights of our tournament is the silent auction, where attendees have the chance to bid on a variety of exclusive items and experiences generously donated by businesses and individuals like yourself. This is where we need your support. We are seeking donations for our silent auction to make it an even bigger success this year.

By contributing to our silent auction, you will not only showcase your commitment to supporting our cause but also gain valuable exposure to a diverse and engaged audience. Your donation will help us raise vital funds to support the important work we do at Sunburst Projects, empowering individuals and families affected by HIV/AIDS in our community.

We believe that by coming together as a community, we can make a meaningful difference in the lives of those we serve. Your involvement in our Drag Your Balls Golf Tournament and Silent Auction is an invaluable part of this effort.

If you would like to donate an item or experience to our silent auction, please fill out the attached donation form and return it to us by Monday, April 30, 2024. If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at (916) 440-0889 or Jessie@SunburstProjects.org.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support. Together, we can build a stronger and more vibrant community in Sacramento.

Warm regards,

Administrative Assistant

Sunburst Projects is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization (Tax ID #: 68-0239282). Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.